

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 MARCH 2025



PREP PARENT MEET UP

This morning, we hosted our first parent meet-up for the year, starting with Prep. The event provided an opportunity for parents to connect with one another, meet staff, and ask any questions to help ease into the schooling journey.









Thank you to all the families who joined us this morning for coffee and breakfast. Next Friday, we will welcome our Kindergarten parents to their meet-up in the MRK. We hope to see many of you there!